
I,

From: Richard Guzman J
To: Robert Prato
Cc: Vanice Perin
Subject: Re: Re2: Re from Vanice: Fwd: Communications
Date: Wednesday, December 20, 2006 2:09:52 PM

Bob - tomorrow between 8 and 10am works for me. I will be out of the office from 12/22 - 12/27.

Rich

>>> Vanice Perin 12/20/2006 2:00 PM >>>
Bob and Rich,

I'm available for a meeting this afternoon, tomorrow morning from 8 to 10 or 4 to 6, and Friday
morning. After that I'll be out on vacation.

Please let me know if any of these possibilities work out for you.

Thanks,

Vanice

* Vanice A. Perin
* U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
* NRR/ADRA - MS: 0-7 ElA
* Phone: 301-415-8143
* E-Mail: vap@nrc.gov

>>> Robert Prato 12/20/2006 12:05 PM >>>
Rich, Vanice

Based on the LT/ET meeting we were suppose to talk about resources. It has been a week now and we
need to at least set a meeting to discuss this or it will just fall off our plates. Let me know what you
want me to do next concerning this subject. FYI, we are considering RIS 2006-21, NSIRs effort to
develop and e-library of industry information. We specifically state that any information already provided
under this program need not be submitted. If we setup a meeting on resources, I believe we have
addressed the two major items that came out of the LT/ET meeting.

Bob

>>> Vanice Perin 12/20/2006 10:17 AM >>>
Rich,

I received three "installments" on SOARCA material from you. Many thanks for the info. I'll give Bob
Prato a call today and I'll let you know if something new pops-up.

It was nice talking to you too this morning.

Have a great day,

Vanice

* Vanice A. Perin
* U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
* NRR/ADRA - MS: 0-7 ElA



* Phone: 301-415-8143
* E-Mail: vap@nrc.gov

>>> Richard Guzman 12/20/2006 10:03 AM >>>

FYI - please see below information from Bob Prato.

Rich

>>> Robert Prato 12/19/2006 5:07 PM >>>
To All

We just received direction from the Office level to remind everyone that all information between the
NRC staff and SNL relating to the SOAR-CA process, scheduling, budgeting, work authorization, etc. are
to go through me. Charlie T is the technical lead for the project, therefore al technical decisions between
NRC staff and SNL must go through Charlie. Charlie and I will keep each other informed. This is not
intended to inhibit work related to specific area of responsibility or the work you are doing for SOARCA.
Most of you are matrix into this project and I am confident that you know what contribution you are
making to SOARCA, specifically. We also recognize that you need to be able to talk with your technical
contacts at SNL freely to resolve technical issues or to be effective in moving your contribution to the
program efficiently. What we are asking is that all program, process, spending, scheduling, and technical
decisions are controlled. The intent here is to prevent the communication issues with SNL that came
about over the last two weeks. This is our contribution to preventing any further communication
problems, to keep the project focused, and to prevent any confusion in the minds of SNL or the staff.
This approach is not intended to restrictive communication, but just a reminder on how the process is
suppose to work.

If you have any questions, please let me know!!!

Thanks for your cooperation and all you have done to contribute to SOAR-CA!

Happy Holidays!

Bob

P.S. I will be in the office much of this holiday season. I hoping to be off 12/26, 28, 29 and 1 / 2. The
only days I know I won't be in for sure is the 28th and 29th.


